
Columbia Heights Preschool         

PICTURE DAY! 

Fall Pictures will be taken on 

Monday, October 9th.  All pictures 

are ordered and paid for online. 

More details to come!

Friday, October 20th- NO SCHOOL

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS

Student birthdays will be 

celebrated during the school year 

in each classroom. If you choose 

to bring in a birthday bag for the 

students in class, please 

remember we can have NO food, 

candy or drinks at school. Any 

birthday bags must be dropped off 

to the preschool office BEFORE 

class starts for the day. Thank you 

for your cooperation. 

 

HALLOWEEN           

On Friday, October 27, students can wear their 

Halloween Costumes to school! 

Please make sure their costumes have no 

weapons with them and that they are able to 

easily go to the bathroom on their own. 

Students must wear tennis shoes with their 

costume. 

              PICK UP AND DROP OFF   

      

Please come up to your child’s classroom 

door during drop off and pick up times. This 

way teachers can communicate with you if 

needed.          

                           TUITION

Tuition is due on the first of each month. For 

your convenience, we take electronic 

payments via PayPal (using 

chpreschool@hotmail.com) or you can pay by 

credit or debit card in the preschool office. 
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